Joensuunkatu 7, 86, Salo, Finland 24100

Date: March 25, 2014

. Statement

We, Nokia Corporation, state that there is no other space for putting the label on our device, FCC ID:
PYAWS-10, except for the space of the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put under the

battery and it is visible to the users as they purchasc the prbduct and install the battery.

If you have any question regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

ertification




